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Hello Parents,

Children’s ministries at SCC are blessed that your kids come to 
worship the Lord on Sundays. A few things to keep in mind every 
Sunday for your child’s safety:

Check-in & check-out procedures:
• make sure to check in before the service with a name tag for

each child
• parents/guardians must have the security code matching

their child’s for pick-up.

Parents/guardians must remain on the church premises while 
their child is checked into children’s ministry.

Classroom doors remain locked during the entirety of the 
church service with a security check from the security team.

Parents of nursery children need to have their cell phone 
available for communication.

All diaper changes are done by the parent.

Parents are asked not to bring children who have the following 
conditions:

• temperature of 100° or higher
• vomiting
• diarrhea
• severe coughing
• colored nasal drainage

• pink eye
• head lice
• undiagnosed rash
• open skin lesions
• infectious disease

All children should go to age-appropriate classes:
Nursery: 0–2 years old
Pre-K: 3–5 years old

K-2: Kindergarten–2nd grade
3rd–5th grade

Children’s ministries encourages junior helpers for younger 
classes. There should be one junior helper in a class, remaining 
the entirety of the class.

Thank you parents & guardians 
SCC Children’s Ministries


